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To whom it may concern: PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 
I am writing to submit testimony and request intervention to the proposed construction of 

wireless communications facility at the Welcome Rd site in Morgantown Kentucky, docket 

number 2017-00369 . The building of such a tower will hinder the ability for me to resell my 

home in the future as well as lowering the value of my home and property that th is tower 

impedes upon visually. Along with the possibility of property depreciation, studies have shown 

EMF (electric and magnetic fi elds) also referred to as RADIATION , emitting towers such as cell 

towers, are hazardous to health and are therefore a tremendous concern for myself and my 

family. The construction of this cellular tower is for the benefit of New Cingular wireless PCS 

alone and is at the expense of surrounding home and land owners. Families purchase homes in 

rural communit ies for a reason . So that they do not have to sit on their back porch and see huge 

ugly metal towers in their backyards instead of nature. If the construction of this tower is 

approved and is given permission to advance, I require notification so that I may contact an 

attorney on my rights as a homeowner and fami ly that will be directly affected by its 

construction . 

Coty Whittinghill 

203 Lonnie Snodgrass Rd 

Morgantown KY 42261 

 




